
 

         

 

Date: 18-12-24                            Circular- QCS/2024/136  

Subject: Junior Sports Fiesta – PLAYATHON 2024 

Dear Parents 

Greetings! 

We are delighted to inform you about the Junior Sports Fiesta – PLAYATHON 2024, an inter-school 

sports event that our school is proud to host on Friday, 20th December 2024 during the school hours. 

This exciting event aims to foster teamwork, sportsmanship, and healthy competition among young 

learners. Students from various schools will participate in a variety of sports and fun-filled activities 

designed to inspire a love for fitness and teamwork. 

We encourage all parents to ensure their children come for this wonderful event. Kindly note the 

following: 

1. Students should wear their winter track suits and comfortable sports shoes. 

2. Ensure your child carries a water bottle, fruit tiffin and lunch. 

3. Light refreshment will be provided by the school. 

We believe that events like these provide students with a platform to explore their potential and create 

lasting memories. Your support and encouragement are invaluable in making this event a grand success. 

 

Regards 

 

Ms. Sandhya Kumaria 
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